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Thank you Mr. President,
 
Somalia thanks the delegation of the Republic of Zambia for the comprehensive national Report and the update provided today.
 
Somalia commends the positive steps taken by Zambia in implementing the recommendations of the previous cycle and the progress achieved in the field of human rights in particular the improvement made in the national legal system, including the domestication of the provisions of the Convention on the rights of persons with disabilities.
 
As a constructive contribution to this Universal Periodic Review, my delegation would like to share the following three recommendations:
1.    Enact legislation to facilitate access to information
2.    Implement recommendations made in the mission report to Zambia by the Special Rapporteur on Persons with Disabilities.
3.    Strengthen capacity of the Zambia Agency for Persons with Disabilities
 
Somalia would like to conclude by wishing to the distinguished delegation of Zambia a successful outcome in this review. I Thank you Mr. President.
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